
 
Mesa County Libraries Computer Use Rules 

• You must use your own library card for computer access. 
• You are responsible for saving all work and data. 
• Changing computer settings is not allowed. 
• Printing is $.15 per page - black and white only. 
• Refunds are not given for unwanted print jobs - Please preview your work. 
• Food is not permitted when using public computers and all drinks must have a seal-able 

lid. 
• Please use a courteous volume level when using a cellphone or having a conversation. 
• Please keep your computer volume at a reasonable level when using headphones. 
• At approximately 10-15 minutes before closing, sessions will stop renewing and 

computers will no longer allow access. 
• Computers located in the Children's area are for children 11 years old and younger. 
• Computers located in the Teen area are for teens between the ages of 12 and 18 only. 
• Any violation of these rules may result in the suspension of computer privileges at every 

branch throughout the library system. 
• Residents outside of Mesa County may request an internet guest pass with valid ID.  

 

Computer Lab-Specific 
• When the lab is not scheduled for a class, it will be available for the public. 
• Patrons must vacate the computer lab at least 15 minutes prior to a scheduled class. 


